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UNITY HOSPICE ANNOUNCES EAST SIDE RESALE SHOPPE RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY ON JANUARY 23, 2025 

20% DISCOUNT ON ALL MERCHANDISE THROUGHOUT THE DAY  
 
De Pere, Wisconsin - Unity invites the media and general public to attend a ribbon cutting ceremony at Unity Resale 

Shoppe-East, located at 1302 S. Broadway in De Pere, on Wednesday, January 23, 2025, at 1pm. In celebration of this 

second Resale Shoppe, attendees and customers will enjoy 20% off merchandise at the east side location from 10 am to 

4pm. 
 

Unity opened its doors in 2017 to its first Resale Shoppe located at 1641 Commanche Ave, Green Bay to offer a 

meaningful place for the community to donate and purchase cherished home décor, furniture, housewares, books, 

jewelry, antiques, clothing and shoes. This second location in De Pere allows even greater convenience for customers and 

donors and offers the same level of quality merchandise at amazingly low prices. 
 

Unity Resale Shoppe Manager Paakou Vang states “Now with two locations, we are thrilled to provide even more funding 

to CommUnity Care, Unity’s financial assistance program, that helps ensure everyone, regardless of financial means, has 

access to our compassionate hospice care and grief support. Proceeds from both Resale Shoppes also support special 

programs offered by Unity, such Gifted Wishes, a program that makes end-of-life wishes come true for Unity Hospice 

patients in Northeast Wisconsin, Paws of Comfort Pet Therapy and our unique Respecting Valor Veteran Program. 

  

For information on hours and acceptable donations, visit www.unityhospice.org/resale-shoppe. 

 

### 

About Unity 

Unity is Northeast Wisconsin’s pioneering not-for-profit healthcare provider that offers a full complement of care 

solutions including nonmedical home care, supportive palliative care, hospice care, and grief support. With a 

commitment to seamlessly adapt care to the everchanging needs of each patient and family, Unity works tirelessly to 

enhance quality of life through innovative services and unique programs ensuring the wishes and goals of patients and 

families are always met.  As the only locally owned and operated advanced illness provider in the region, Unity partners 

with area skilled nursing facilities, assisted-living facilities, and pharmacies, ensuring seamless care in all settings. Unity is 

the sole organization offering inpatient hospice at seven area hospitals and is a collaboration between Bellin Health, 

HSHS St. Mary's Hospital Medical Center, and HSHS St. Vincent Hospital. Established as the third hospice program in the 

nation, Unity launched Wisconsin’s first palliative care program in 2002, the area’s first hospice residence in 2007, the 

region’s only Grief and Education Center in 2021, and the area’s first pediatric hospice program in 2024. Learn more at 

https://unityhospice.org/. 
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